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Happy New Year! 

We hope you all enjoy a relaxing break. 
We want to thank you for all of your 
support with the Christmas activities. We 
would also like to thank the MSA for all 
the work they carried out in preparation 
for the Christmas Fair and in organising 
the gifts for the children. 

Headteacher 

Sadly, next half-term will be the last for 
Mr Longshaw. From the start of the 
Spring Term, Mrs Jackson will take up the 
Headteacher role each Monday, before 
starting as full time Headteacher from 
Monday, 26th February. 

Spring Disco 

The MSA will be hosting the Spring Disco 
on Thursday, 15th February. Many thanks 
to them for their continued hard work. 

School Dinners 

School dinners for the next term are at a 
cost of £2.35 a day. For the half term 
£70.50 and for the full term £126.90.

Reception Intake 

We are due to submit our predicted 
numbers for the intake of Reception 
pupils for September 2024. If you have a 
child (or know of anyone who has a child) 
befitting this age group who have not yet 
registered, forms are available from the 
school office.  

Car Park 

To ensure the safety of the children, 
please reverse into the spaces provided, 
turn off engines and ensure you and the 
children make use of the path around the 
edge when accessing vehicles. Children 
should not be walking across the car park 
space at any point. We request, during 
busy periods, that you remain patient and 
respectful. 

Ancillary Posts 

We have been asked to inform you that 
the department of Education, Sport and 
Culture are looking to add to their 
Lunchtime Ancillary Relief Pool. If this is 
something you might be interested in, 
please do get in touch.

Dear Parents/Carers  
Thank you for all your continued support over this past term. It has been a busy one in school. 
We have had our Christmas Concerts which were magical. There have been sporting events, 
music events, visitors in school as well as the normal day to day learning that we provide for all 
our children.  
A special mention and a huge thank you to our School Association who have been working 
tirelessly across this term with their fundraising efforts which culminated last week in the 
Christmas raffle prize draw; huge thanks to all involved in making this happen and 
congratulations to the lucky winners! On behalf of all the staff at Marown I would like to wish you 
all a happy Christmas and a safe and healthy new year. Mr Longshaw 



Date Event

Monday, 8th January Spring Term Starts

Friday, 2nd February MSA Quiz Night

Thursday, 8th February Y6 Maths Olympiad

Tuesday, 13th February Y2/3 Tag Rugby Competition

Thursday, 15th February Spring Disco

Friday, 16th February Last Day of Half-Term

Tuesday, 12th March Parent Consultation Evening

Wednesday, 13th March Parent Consultation Evening

Diary Dates


